
Term 6 Art Competition 

Piet Mondrian  

Dear Pupils, 

The competition this term will be to 

create a picture or decorate an object in 

the style of Mondrian. You can use any 

medium of your choice…… collage, paint, 

pastels, pencil, felt-tips, Lego, fabric….. 

YOU decide!! Remember to limit your 

colour palette to black, white & primary 

colours (red, yellow, blue) 

Your art piece can be ANY size.  

All entries need to be given to me by 

Friday 8th July 2022 

Winners will take part in an Art 

workshop with Mrs Walton in the final 

week of the summer term to create a 

piece of permanent art for the school. 

I look forward, as ever, to seeing your wonderful creations…….. 

Mrs Walton 

 

 

 


